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Hello Buccaneer Residents  
    We are now starting the second month of our 
new year. January was very good, many events 
and much comradery. Lets see if all of us have a 
new perspective on the coming months. It is so 
good to see most all of our snow birds back here 
and actively participating in our events. Please 
contact our Events Coordinator, Sue Held, on any 
requests or concerns. 
 
    We are in the process of bringing on a new 
Board. The changeover should take place at the 
next  HOA meeting February 10.  There will be five 
new members compared to the current nine di-
rectors now. I want to thank each of you for your 
support this past year, as I will not be returning. 
Thank you all for your support, and for your con-
cerns and support with Marlene's recovery. She 
has a ways to go, but is a strong individual. 
 
    At last months HOA we had an excellent 
presentation put on by our Treasurer, Joe D'Ada-
mo. This new process will most certainly give us a 
heads up on our Finance structure. 
 

    As we can see as we travel around the park, 
much is being accomplished to bring our park 
back up to the community it once was before 
IAN. Many positive attributes are happening due 
to tenants and management working together. 
Please keep up the positive approach and lets 
work together for the overall good of the com-
munity. 
 
    The NFMFD Toys for Tots drive in December 
was a great success. More toys were donated by 
you this year than over the last few years. Thank 
you Pirates for helping many children have a 
bright light in their holiday. 
 
    Our community CERT Program (Community 
Emergency Response Team) now has three certi-
fied leaders on board;  Ann Press, Joe D'Adamo 
and Art Harris are now certified by the NFMFD 
and FEMA to serve our community, as your co-
leaders. We will be revamping the program here 
and would like all tenants who would like to be a 
part of this, to let me know of your wishes. There 
are many programs provided by the NFMFD and 
FEMA. I did have a running list last year but have 
misplaced it due to my BHA responsibilities. I will 
still be active with the CERT Program and our 
Wednesday Bingo game. 
 
    Thank you all very much for all of your support. 
 

 Arthur Harris, HOA President 

President’s Corner 
Arthur Harris 

585-260-2057 
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Emergency or Crime In Progress 

Call 911 
Sheriff's Non-Emergency Dispatch 

Call (239) 477-1000 
    It’s a good idea to secure bikes and other items on 
your  property. If you see suspicious activity, DO NOT 
CALL ELS,   contact the Lee County Sheriff’s Depart-

ment at the      numbers above.  

 
IN THE EVENT OF A PARK PROBLEM  

AFTER MANAGEMENT HOURS 
 

Sheriff: 239-477-1000 or 9-1-1 
  

ELS Night Patrol after 10 pm: 

239-771-0268 

 
ELS Emergency Maintenance 
239-349-0962 (texts accepted) 

(for water or power problems in facilities) 

Email your board members at  
bhahomeownersoffice@gmail.com  

 
BHA BOARD  

OF DIRECTORS 
 
BHA  Phone  239-995-4412 
Bingo (Wednesday)  Arlene Bradford 412-805-7646 
 Brenda Carlson 239-560-3069 
Birthdays & Anniversaries   BHA                                 239-995-4412 
Buccaneer News Editor Karyn Tighe 239-691-2862 
Calendar of Events Sue Held 239-776-0418 
Caring Neighbors Judy Bartok 734-730-3977 
                                                      Christine Pendergast 763-226-5899 
Celebration of Life Barb Jedlicka  440-227-3698 
Coffee Hour              Mary Paul 330-605-8812 
                                                      Micki Erwin 239-292-2812 
Craft Shows Sue Held 239-776-0418 
Disaster/CERT Arthur Harris 585-260-2057 
                                                      Joe D’Adamo 609-425-3890  
Dime Bingo (Friday) Micki Erwin 239-292-2812 
Equity LifeStyle Properties  (ELS) Sales Office 239-995-3337 
Entertainment  Sue Held 239-776-0418               
Finance/Audit Linda Arsenault 
Golf Outings   Paul Brooks 217-246-1489 
Kitchen Inventory Mary Paul 330-605-8812 
Library Jacque Turner 920-309-2129     
Nominations & Elections Judy Johnston  724-816-0947 
Notary Hal Gibson 630-209-2132                                           
Parliamentarian VACANT 
Rent Negotiation Comm.      VACANT 
Resident Directory  Kay E. Cook                   317-443-8857 
                                                      Jo Schofield 239-834-8260 

Sgt. At Arms VACANT                                           
Sick & Sunshine   Phyllis Greco                239-271-5364 
Softball Team  Jeff Castonia 810-650-1696 

Sports Inventory Kate Lashinger 
Street Captains Comm. Mary Browder 815-973-8688 
Veterans Memorial Gardens Sue Held 239-776-0418 

IMPORTANT 
BUCCANEER CONTACTS  

AND NUMBERS 

PRESIDENT 
Arthur Harris 
585-260-2057 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Kay E. Cook 

317-443-8857 

SECRETARY 
Jo Schofield 

239-834-8260 

TREASURER 
Joe D’Adamo 
609-425-3890 

DIRECTOR 
Michele Gizzi 
585-290-8700 

DIRECTOR 
Jo Ann Scullin  
636-465-5014 

DIRECTOR 
Michelle Erwin 

239-292-2812 

DIRECTOR 
Mary Lou Browder 

815-973-8688 

DIRECTOR 
Sue Held 

239-776-0418 
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PO Box 3368,  North Ft. Myers, FL 33918           
BHA  Phone: 239-995-4412  

Email: buccaneereditor@yahoo.com 
Web Site: www.buccaneernewsBHA.com 

Karyn Tighe, Editor  239-691-2862 
 

Buccaneer News

The Buccaneer News is published monthly as a service to all resi-
dents by the Buccaneer Homeowners’ Association.  Volunteers deliver to 
each home in our community by the first of each month.  

Article, advertising and payment deadlines are the 15th of the month 
for the next month’s edition.  The Buccaneer News  reserves the right to 
edit submitted material for proper grammar, punctuation, content and 
length, subject to board approval. To submit an article for consideration, 
email buccaneereditor@yahoo.com or place clearly written material by 
deadline in the Buccaneer Homeowners’ Office door slot (located to the 
right of the main Club House). Include a contact number and name, along 
with date, time and place of event, or fill out a convenient form located in 
the office. To place an ad, please contact the editor at 239-691-2862.   

 Note: All efforts are made to ensure accuracy of information contained 

herein, but cannot be guaranteed.  If you notice inaccuracies or omissions, 

please notify the editor.   

    Didn’t get your Buccaneer News? Notify the editor, pick a copy up in 

the BHA Office or read online at https://www.buccaneernewsBHA.com.  
 
Advertising & News: Karyn Tighe  239-691-2862 

Calendar :  VACANT 
Circulation, Distribution & Subscriptions: Contact your Street 
Captain and volunteer to help with distribution. 
Proofreading: Jo Schofield,  JoAnn Scullin, Jan Skalicky,  Anita 
Shoemaker, BHA President, BHA Vice President, BHA Directors 

Birthdays/Anniversaries:  239-995-4412 

Printing:  Palm Printing - palmprinting.net 

Advertisements published in the Buccaneer News in no way    
constitute an endorsement of a product or service by the          

BHA Board of Directors. 

The Buccaneer News 

 

             WELCOME NEW  
             BUCCANEER RESIDENTS  

       ORDER YOUR FREE   

Buccaneer News 
SUBSCRIPTION 

 

  Due to the closing of the BHA Office, 
event tickets will continue to be available 

at all Social events and by calling  

Micki at 239-292-2812.  
 

    For more information, call 

 239-995-4412  
and a board member will get back to you 

Jane Hagner 
801-882-6172 

Dave Cunningham 
239-203-5300 

Kay E. Cook 
317-443-8857 

Michelle Erwin 
239-292-2812 

Sue Held 
239-776-0418 

    Your community news is delivered free monthly 
by volunteers the first week of each month - 
weather permitting. Copies are also available from 
the news racks at the Club House. 
    To receive the Buccaneer News, call the editor, 
Karyn Tighe, at 239-691-2862.  

BHA BOARD  
OF DIRECTORS 

The NEW 
2025  

BOARD  
will be  

installed  
And elect  

their officers  
Monday 

February 10 

2025-2026 
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MONDAY 
FEBRUARY 

 

3 

Buccaneer 
February Events 

  
    Test your brain power at 7 p.m. Monday, February 3 at the 
Hospitality House. Trivia is one to two hours of laughter & 
fun with games beginning at 7 p.m. sharp.   

    The fee is  $1 per person to play all 20 games. There are 
Cash prizes! Earn money for your knowledge (or guesses) 
Music, sports, geography, food, holidays, animals, celebrities, 
local area, news items & more … Trivia Hosts: Karyn Paulson 
& Morrill Dunn (239) 565-5946  

 PLEASE, NO ALCOHOL (to comply with insurance rules 

 

Lady Pirates next adventure 
is at Wicked Good Deli 

      Join the Lady Pirates for a feast 
at 12:30 p.m. Thursday, February 6 
at Wicked Good Deli, 3940 Metro  
Parkway, Fort Myers. There is sign 
up sheet on the bulletin board in 
the Club House. For more infor-
mation, contact Jacque at 920-309
-2129.  No dues,  meetings or re-
quirements other than it is hoped 
that ladies will join in for “Just 
Lunch” and a few laughs.  

THURSDAY 
FEBRUARY 

  

6 

Red Mamas are going   
to lunch at Mel’s Diner  
    Queen Jan Skalicky will be hosting a Red HOT 
mamas luncheon 12:30  p.m. Tuesday, February 
4 at Mel’s Diner, 1331 Pine Island Rd NE. There is 
a sign up sheet is in the Club House or call Kay 
Cook at 317-443-8857.  

TUESDAY 
FEBRUARY 

 

4 
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Buccaneer 
February Events 

 Gourmets on the Go visiting new 
Sabal Springs restaurant WEDNESDAY 

 FEBRUARY 
 

 12 
 

 

Buccaneer Gourmets on the  Go is going to the new res-
taurant, The Lake House, at Sabal Springs for lunch at 
12:30 p.m. Wednesday, February 12. Those interested in 
joining the group can sign up at the Club House. For in-
formation, call Jo Ann Scullin,  636-465-5014. 

THURSDAY 
FEBRUARY 

20 
This group of pizza lovers invite you to 
meet with them at 12:30 p.m. Thurs-
day February 20  at Lelulo’s Pizza Life 
3123 Chiquita Blvd S, Cape Coral. Con-
tact Jacque at 920-309-2129 for de-
tails.  There is a sign up sheet in  the 
Club House and all are welcome. 

going to Lelulo’s Pizza Life 

TUESDAY 
FEBRUARY 

 

11 

New England/Canadian Committee  
to host Valentine’s Pot Luck event 

        To celebrate Valentine’s Day,  the New England and Ca-
nadian Committee is hosting a Potluck Dinner and White El-
ephant Mystery Gift Swap at 5:30 p.m. Tuesday,  February 
11 in the Hospitality House.  All Buccaneer residents are in-
vited and are asked to bring a dish to feed four (or more).  
Soft drinks will be provided. 
   Also, bring a wrapped “treasure”  to swap.  A raffle for great 
prizes will be held.  This event is free but m membership dues of $3 
will be  collected from all new members at the dinner.   

SUNDAY 
FEBRUARY  

16 
 

Evening of Illusions and Magic  
Starting at 4:30 p.m. individual shows at your table. 

See details on the February Calendar on the back page 
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SATURDAY 
FEBRUARY 

 

22 

SOLD! 

    Start going through what you 
want to sell to get rich.  
    If you  plan to participate, call Sue 
Held  and  your address will be add-
ed to a  map that will be handed out 
at front gate.  
    Breakfast sandwiches will be 
available at Club House 8 a.m. to 
10:30 a.m. followed by lunch 11 a.m. 
to 2 p.m.  
    BHA is advertising outside the 
park and making sure our sister 
parks have this information. 

Here are the INS and OUTS 

8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Community wide 

YARD SALE 

Available 8 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

in the Club House 

Available 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.  

in the Club House 

MAPS WITH ADDRESSES  
WILL BE AVAILABLE  
AT THE CLUB HOUSE  

To have your sale on the map call 
Sue at 239-776-0418 or email her at 

mountainsueh7@gmail.com  
Indoor and Outdoor 

SEATING 

LUNCH 
BREAKFAST 
SANDWICHES  
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   2 p.m. Sunday February 23 
in the Hospitality House 

Tickets at $15 per person                  

are available in advance at Monday Morning 
Coffee Hour, Bingo Events or by calling 
       Deb Perrone      856-217-3728 
       Ann Walsh          413-885-0544 
       Micki Erwin        239-292-2812 

SUNDAY 
FEBRUARY 

 

23 

PENN PALS PRESENTS 

This is the only BINGO event where you can play  BINGO 
and win beautiful bags from several of your favorite 

brands including beach bags, cosmetic bags, hand bags 
and more.  Assorted snacks and drinks will be for sale dur-

ing the event. There will be extra packets available and 
complimentary cake and punch. 
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BHA 

Parade 

and Contests 

 

 3rd Annual  

BYE, BYE “SNOW” BIRDIES,  hosted by 
the Midwest Committee will be held beginning at  5 
p.m. Sunday, March 9 in the Club House with a dinner 
of fried chicken, mac & cheese, cole slaw, beverages 
and homemade desserts. Music from 5:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
will feature Breeze Breeze.  Tickets at $12 will be    
available at Monday Morning Coffee and by calling    
Kay Cook at 317-443-8857. 

SUNDAY 
MARCH 

 

9 
 

8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

 

Saturday March 15th. St Pat-
rick's Day Party. Details are 
still in the works. Watch for in-
fo on February Edition of the 
Buc News. 

SATURDAY 
MARCH 

 

15 
 

SATURDAY 
MARCH 

 

8 

6 foot space only $20 
SET UP:  5 to 8 p.m. Friday, March 7 

 7 to 8 a.m. Saturday, March 8 
 

For information call Sue Held 239-776-0418 

Breakfast, Lunch, Bake Sale, Raffle 
Baskets, Jewelry, Paintings, Glass Art, 
Wood Craft, Clothing and much more! 

“Spring Magic”  

Craft Show 
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New smashing IDEAS for  
table activities are in the works 
 

The ping pong tables are coming! 
The Buccaneer ping pong tables are coming out of 
storage to the Club House and will be ready for use 
soon. Let Sue Held know if you are interested and she 
and the Entertainment Team will work with you to set 
up schedules  for days and times for their use. 

 

Call Sue Held at 239-776-0418 or email her at 
mountainsueh7@gmail.com 

How about a 
PUZZLE COMPETITION 

The idea for Puzzle Night is to form groups and teams of four to com-

pete for prizes by finishing a puzzle in a set time frame.  Form a team 

and contact Sue for more information in putting this puzzle together. 

Call Sue Held at 239-776-0418 or email her at 
mountainsueh7@gmail.com 



10 

 

 

     Buccaneer News                                                                     www.buccaneernewsBHA.com February 2025 

Call Art Harris 
at 585-260-2057 
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Committee Reports 
NEW ENGLAND CANADIAN  

COMMITTEE 
 

VALENTINE’S  
POTLUCK DINNER 

 
    The New England and Canadian Committee 
will host a Potluck Dinner at 5:30 p.m. Tues-
day,  February 11 in the Hospitality House.  
Everyone should bring a dish to feed four (or 
more).  Soft drinks will be provided. 
 
    To celebrate Valentine’s Day, we will hold a 
Mystery White Elephant Swap.  Everyone 
should bring a wrapped “treasure” from 
their home.  A raffle for great prizes will also 
be held.  This event is free and open to all 
Buccaneer residents!   
 
**Membership dues of $3 will be collected 
from all new members at the dinner.**   

Joan Fusco, Co-Chairman                     239-656-6413 
Christine Pendergast, Co-Chairman  763-226-5899 
Londa Latimer, Secretary                     440-539-2551 
Paula Farmer, Telephone Tree Chair  207-837-1632 

                

Happy, Healthy New Year wishes, again, to all. 
 
    The December Cookie Exchange meeting was a 
tasty treat. Christmas Bingo had eight winners! 
The collection begun by Pat Hanko, with follow 
up by Dime Bingo, Bingo, and Payme players re-
sulted in a gift card for the Gizzi grand childrens 
Christmas. The community outpouring was gen-
erous and well received. 
 
    Our January 9 Potluck fell on the 40th Anniver-
sary of the Upper Midwest Club! 
 
    We enjoyed fellowship and delicious dinner, 
drinks, and desserts. We are great cooks!
Elections were held and new officers are as fol-
lows: 
               Chair: Kay E. Cook 
               Vice Chair: Pat Goodman 
               Secretary: Sharon B-Dodson 
               Treasurer: Linda Gundell 
 
          Upcoming Meetings/Events:  Thursday,    
February 13, 4-6 pm, Members-Only limited-
tickets dinner Sunday, March 9, 5-9 pm, 3rd Annu-
al “Bye, Bye SNOW Birdies” Dinner and Dance 

MIDWEST 
COMMITTEE 

    CELEBRATES 40 YEARS    

PENN PALS   COMMITTEE 

    The Penn Pals met Friday night January 
17 for a great meal of Hoagies, potato sal-
ad, chips, soda and brownies or cake and 
ice cream.  After a brief meeting announc-
ing upcoming events, a terrific game of 
cards was played where residents each 
brought a wrapped gift under $5.00 and 
were exchanged.  The fun part came 
when all guests at a table each had cho-
sen a gift, and other winners began to 
take their choice of gifts from each mem-
ber.  I personally loved to hear all the 
laughing that ensued as the gifts were 
taken away and then taken back by some-
one else.  Our next meeting will be at 5 

p.m. February 21 and we will be serving a 
Meat Loaf Dinner beginning at 5:30. Our 
big event will be held on Sunday, Febru-
ary 23 at 2 p.m. in the Hospitality House 
where we will be hosting “Designer Bag 
Bingo” where for $15 you play for some 
beautiful bags including beach bags, cos-
metic bags, hand bags, etc. including 
some of your favorite brands.  Compli-
mentary cake & punch will be served. 
Please join us.  You do not have to be a 
member to play this Bingo although dues 
are only $2 per year to join this wonderful 
group.   

President – Ann Walsh, Treasurer – 
 Deborah Perrone, Secretary Jo Schofield                       
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Roll Call 

Present:  Arthur Harris, President, Kay E. Cook Vice 
President, Joe Dadamo, Treasurer, Jo Schofield, Sec-
retary, Directors:  Micki Erwin, Mary Browder, Sue 
Held. Jo Ann Scullin,  - Excused Michele Gizzi 

Call to Order  at 7 pm by President Harris. 

Pledge to Flag 

New Residents:  New residents Janice King & Philip 
Eagan on 745 Pirates Rest Road were introduced. 

Minutes  The minutes of  the BHA Meeting on Mon-
day, December 8, 2024 as published in the Buccaneer 
News were presented.  Dave Cunningham moved to 
approve minutes, seconded by Joan Fusco.  Motion 
Carried. 

Correspondence:  Jo reported that the Board had met 
prior to the homeowner meeting to review the Budget 
before presenting  it to Homeowners.  Motion made 
and seconded to accept the Budget as written.  

Treasurer Report:  Joe presented the 2025 Budget 
which he and the Finance Committee prepared. He 
explained the difference between the 2024 actual and 
the 2025 proposed which has about a 3% difference 
only. He further explained the difference in the ELS 
income as this budget was prepared prior to the remit-
tance of the final $5,000 payment from them.  It will 
be included in the 2025 figures as the budget shows.  
He proceeded to answer questions from homeowners 
and thanked Linda for her assistance in the prepara-
tion.  When no more questions were forthcoming, he 
also received a round of applause for his diligence and 
sound fiscal acumen.  

Additionally, Joe announced that he would not be able 
to continue as Treasurer for the next Board, however 
would work with whomever was selected. 

President Report:  Arthur reminded everyone that 
there was a Candidates night on Thursday in the Hos-
pitality House beginning at 6 p.m.  He indicated that 
the current 5 candidates would be there to answer any 
questions.  He also announced that while we still did 
not have an office, our files, and other various equip-
ment is in Board homes and that we still had our 
phones which have been forwarded and are answered 
on a daily basis 

New Business:    The Budget is normally presented in 
December and voted on at the Annual meeting in Jan-
uary, however it is being presented in January and 
homeowners were asked if they wished to vote tonight 
or have it presented again in February.  The general 

consensus obtained by President Harris was they 
wished to vote now.  Motion made by Mary Paul and 
seconded by Dave Cunningham to approve the budget 
tonight,    Motion carried unanimously. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Entertainment:  Sue reported on the past events held 
as well as the new and upcoming.  She explained the 
confusion regarding the BBQ  is for the upkeep of the 
Veteran’s Park in front of the Club House.  She an-
nounced that they would be having food for the Bingo 
groups this week and will consider if they will be able 
to continue in the future as they need help to cook and 
prepare.  Additionally, she announced that they were 
taking the ping pong tables out of retirement and are 
asking residents if they would enjoy that sport which 
would be held in the Club House on certain days and 
times.  She reminded everyone of the upcoming Com-
munity Sale Day on Feb 22 and the Craft Fair in 
March and were working on something for St. Pat-
rick’s Day and also Easter.    

Bingo  Mickie reported that both Dime and regular 
Bingo were proceeding very well and increasing in 
numbers.  The Bingo food portion will begin serving 
at 4:30 p.m. and the Dime Bingo food portion will 
begin serving at 5:00 p.m.  

CERT   Arthur reported that there were 3 members so 
far who have been certified and announced that train-
ing will be continuing and notices will be sent out.. 

Street Captains:  Mary reported that she has contin-
ued to update the list of street captains and would be 
ready to hand it over to the new Board and  new Com-
mittee. 

The NE/Can Committee reported that they were hav-
ing their “Soup & Sandwich” meeting  Tuesday nite at 
5:30 in the Hospitality House and dues were only 
$3.00. 

Old Business  Arthur reported that the Board is still 
looking to fill vacant positions of a Parliamentarian 
and the other a Sgt-at-Arms for the new Board as well. 

It was noted that there seemed to be a new mowing 
company in the Park and several residents queried the 
time frame of when the Community would have the 
water availability back. 

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the meeting 
was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jo Schofield, BHA Secretary 

   

Buccaneer Estates Homeowners’ Association 

Meeting Minutes from Monday, January 13, 2025, 7 p.m. Club 
House 
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Sunday:    Double Pinochle, 6 p.m.  
 
Monday:    Golf, 5:30 p.m. 
                   Men's Poker, 11 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
 
Tuesday:   Bridge, 6 p.m. 
                   Payme, 5:30 p.m. * 
                        * Bring 11 nickels,  
                                  1 dime and 1 quarter  
                                  for 11 fun card hands 
             
Thursday:  Men's Poker, 11 a.m.- 4 p.m. 
                    Euchre, 6 p.m. 
                  
Friday:                              Noon  Mahjong  
 
Saturday:   Double Pinochle, Noon 

Club House  
Card s and Games 

  Mahjong   
Noon  Fridays in the Club 

House. 
 

Want to learn how to play? 
Call Arlene Bradford  

at 412-805-7646 

Chair  
Volleyball 

   Join the fun in one of Buccaneer’s fa-
vorite   indoor sports 10 a.m. to Noon 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday at the 
Club House. Chair Volleyball is a  lively, 
low stress sport with lots of time to   
enjoy your neighbors in friendly com-
petition.            
     For details call Londa Latimer at 
440-539-2551. 
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    Dig into your spare change for the best value in fun anywhere 
played with cards. You will need 14 dimes and  2 quarters or a to-
tal of $1.90 in change for a night of exciting BINGO starting at 
6:30 p.m. Friday in the Hospitality House.  Snacks and beverage 
sales for BINGO will resume January 10, 2025. 

WEDNESDAY BINGO  

NEEDS COOKS! 

  
Pickup your Bingo cards at 5 p.m. Wednesday.   

First call is at 6 p.m. 
 

Card packages are $8 and $12.  
Jackpot cards are $2 each or 3 cards for $5. Hot Ball is $1.  

 
For information  call Arlene Bradford  412-805-7646  

or Brenda Carlson 239-560-369  

Volunteer Cooks are desperately needed to cook at least 
three of the weeks during the month. Volunteers will be giv-
en help getting into the groove. This is for the regular 
Wednesday night BINGO. Dime Bingo has its own set up.  

Call Sue Held at 239-776-0418 or email her at 
mountainsueh7@gmail.com 
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6 to 8:30 p.m. Thursday 
in the Hospitality House 

     Don’t worry if you haven’t played before, 
there are several people who will teach you. 

     
Call Anita Shoemaker  513-578--0916 

9 a.m. Monday 
through Friday in the 
back pool. Join in for low 

impact exercise with 
neighbors and friends. For 
details,  call Sally Rogers at  

239-656-1041 

Weekly Fun Activities 

 The Ceramics group 
meets at  9 am. to noon 
every Tuesday in the 
Hospitality House. 

    For details, call Patti      
Martin at 814-440-1179 

Ceramics 

Happy 2025 from Betty and Jacque 

Buccaneer Library 
Is turning the page  

on  a New Year 

 
    Warm up for  

   Buccaneer  
Softball! 

    Softball season is fast approaching. We 
are looking for new players for the  

Buccaneer Softball team.  
If you’re interested in trying out for the 

team, please call Jeff at 810-650-1696 or 
Rick at 231-648-7132 
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Help Deliver 
the Buccaneer News! 

     

    We need volunteers to deliver the Buccaneer 
News. It’s hot and our snowbirds have flown the 
coop. Most delivery can be done early in the morn-
ing or after sunset. Team up with a friend and golf 
cart to make it fun.  

    For details, call Sue Held at 239-776-0418.  

 
Wanted  

Buccaneer News Assistant 
    If you are comfortable with word  processing, 
photo print formats and know how to transfer 
photos digitally you are encouraged to   help in 
publishing the Buccaneer News. Call Karyn Tighe 
239-691-2862 

Due to the closing of the BHA 
Office, event tickets will now be 

available at all Social events 
and by calling Micki at  

239-292-2812.  
 

    For more information,  

call 239-995-4412 and a board 
member will get back to you 

   

Volunteer to be a Street Captain  
1. Watches for new residents moving in 
2. Introduces yourself as a neighbor 
3. Delivers a Welcome Packet 
4. Informs new residents of upcoming events 
5. Assists with understanding rules of the park 
6. Once a year, delivers the Buccaneer Directory 
7. Answers questions about joining the Buccaneer 
Homeowners  Association or any other questions      
and exhibits a friendly attitude. 

    If you are uncomfortable knocking on doors,                  

call a chairperson with the house number.                                                 

For information, call Mary Lou Browder at 815-973-8688 
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February Birthdays  
2       Paula Linde   

 

4       Martha Jirsa 

            Ritaellen McFadden   
    

5      Marsha Cap   

          Sharon Pike   

           Janice Rottman 

    

7         Michael Bright 

    

9       Thomas Dengle   
            

 10    Kathy Faulk 

             Debbie Suddeth 
   

11       Bob Booth 
            

12       Julie Chambers   

             Darrell Dean 

              Carolyn Faccioli 

            Edward Jesse 

            Carol Thomas 

            Michael  Toumasian  

 14     Judy Nemo 

            Stephen Suhocki  
 

                                         
15     Janet Hogen 

           Mary Simmons  
  

16     Don Gundell 

              Earl Kidder                         
            Karen Masserant 
            

17    Nancy Alberico   

           Beverly  Lacoste  

           Christine Powell 

             Robert Suddeth 
    

18     Donald Berge   

           Sally DeRock 

           Nancy Lentz  

          Joe Shuhayda   

 

 

 

                                 

19    Tanya MacKinnon  

          George Sauer 
             

20    LeAnn Jurkas  
            

21    Debbie Stone      

                                  

22    James Smith  
 

24      Walter Ahmad 

             R.J. Berry 

            Angela Palmisano 

                

25       Jim Jenson   
             

26        Tiki Dee 

                Phyllis Pugh   
    

27      Denise Ballentine  

            Joanne Hostetter      

2        David & Susan Gregorovic 
   
7       Robert & Deborah Cornell 
             

15      Brett & Faye Baroni 
 

20     Robert & Vivian Beauchamp 

           Robert & Nancy Lentz 

              Dennis & Mary Simmons 
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SET UP:  5 to 8 p.m. Friday, March 7 

 7 to 8 a.m. Saturday, March 8 
 

For information call Sue Held 
239-776-0418 

 Spring Magic 

CRAFT  
SHOW  

 Saturday, March 8, 2025 

6-FOOT TABLES $20.00 PER UNIT 
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Please keep residents who are ill and 
grieving in your thoughts and  prayers. 

Kindly notify the Sick & Sunshine        
Committee when you know of someone 

who  has passed away, is ill at home        
or In the hospital.   

    Requests for privacy from those 
who are ill or grieving always honored.  

In Memorium  
With deep sadness, these are the 

residents and  former residents we -
have lost recently: 

 
 

IN THE EVENT  
OF A PARK PROBLEM  

AFTER MANAGEMENT HOURS 
 

 
Sheriff: 239-477-1000 or 9-1-1 

  

ELS Night Patrol after 10 pm: 

239-771-0268 

 

Phyllis Greco,   
Sick & Sunshine Chairperson     
Leave a message at 239-271-5364 

GagutzB@aol.com 
 

Beverly Kidder 

Monday 
Morning  

 
 
 
 
 

Coffee Hour! 

8 a.m. in the  
Hospitality House 
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Visit the  
WEBSITE 

 
buccaneernewsBHA.com 

 
 

  
Is in COLOR Online 

  

It’s a real “page 
turner!” 

 

 

 
Street Captain 
volunteers are 
needed. Call 
Mary Browder
 815-973-8688 
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DIRECTOR 
Jane Hagner 
801-882-6172 
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    Please stop by your Buccaneer Li-
brary in the Club House to drop off 
your donations and pick up a new 
book or puzzle.  
    We do have a limited amount of 
space for movies and music. 
 

Betty and Jacque 

Stop by the Library 
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WELCOME  
NEW RESIDENTS! 

    The BHA wishes to 
acknowledge new residents.   

We need your help in doing so! 
 

       If you moved into Buccaneer recently 
an would like to be included in the Buc-
caneer News for your Birthday and or 
Anniversary and in our Buccaneer  Resi-
dent (telephone)   Directory, please stop 
by or send printed name, address, call us  
at 239-995-4412 or contact any of the 
BHA Board members. 

      Also, please notify The BHA  
of any corrections at 239-995-4412 
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When you’ve fallen 
and can’t get up! 

Call  

 and ask  
for a Lift Assist 

Lift Assist 

9-1-1 The Signs of Buccaneer 

Mobile Home Estates  

were quite different       

50 years ago  



29 

 

 

     Buccaneer News                                                                     www.buccaneernewsBHA.com February 2025 

 
 

Read the  

Buccaneer News  
In  

COLOR  
Online   

www. buccaneernewsBHA.com      
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 The 2024  Resident Directories 

are still available 

   There are plenty of  copies 
left and will still be available at 

one copy to a household.  

   Call Kay Cook  
at 317-443-8857 or  

Buccaneer Estates 2024 
Resident Directories available 
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